
There’s more time  
to plan for changes  
to your rent

No public housing renter needs to pay more than 25% of their income in rent. 

To help keep your rent right and ensure you only pay what you need to, please 

let us know of any changes to your household income or circumstances before 

November 2024.

You will be advised  
of your updated rent 
in September.

Keep your income 
details up to date 
and apply for a 
rebate if you need to.

Rent decreases will 
be applied in August 
and any increases in 
November.

What you pay in 
rent goes back 
into making public 
housing better.

Update Address

Update Number

Apply for rebate

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS

YOUR NAME

SAVE
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Got a question? 

www.homes.vic.gov.au/rent-review

Translations

www.homes.vic.gov.au/rent-review-translations


